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Board Letters

From: Judith Ishkanian <drish@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 11:52 AM
To: Board Letters
Subject: from Neighborhood Defense League to Board of Supervisors RE: April 17 hearing on 

Park Hills Estates Project Appeal

Categories: Public Comment

Neighborhood Defense League of California  
1482 East Valley Road 
Santa Barbara CA  93108 
 
Santa Barbara County Supervisors: 
 
Salud Carbajal, First District 
Janet Wolf, Second District 
Doreen Farr, Third District 
Joanie Gray, Fourth District 
Steve Lavagnino, Fifth District 
 
April 13, 2012 
 
RE:  Park Hills Estates v2 project, Case Number 10TRM-00000-00001 
 
Dear Supervisors: 
 
The Neighborhood Defense League Board of Directors agrees with Planning and Development Director, Glenn Russell, 
Ph.D, that the April 17 hearing deny the appeal requested scheduled for May 1. 
 
1.  The Board of Supervisors should uphold the County Planning Commission Action 
 
2.  It should direct staff to prepare a focused EIR on biological resources and fire protection, as directed by the 
Commission. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Judith Ishkanian, President 
for the Board of Directors 
Neighborhood Defense League of California 


